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“The School Advisory Council (SAC) is a legally recognized body composed of the principal and representatives of teachers and support staff, students, parents, and community members who work together in an advisory capacity to increase the quality of education being provided by the school. The fundamental purpose of the school advisory council is to ensure that all students receive the best possible learning opportunities by engaging all partners in an ongoing process of problem solving and shared decision making.”

Our SAC has vacant positions for TWO (2) PARENT MEMBERS. Those individuals must have a child presently attending Bedford South School. The 3 (three) year term begins in September 2021. The expectations include attending six meetings per year on a Wednesday evening at 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm. Nominations for these positions are now being accepted. Preference will be given to those who represent our Indigenous, Black and Muslim student populations. Please fill out the nomination forms which are available from the school office, can be emailed to you, and are due back to the office by Friday, June 25th. You may nominate yourself or someone else. If more than two (2) nominations are received there will be an election to fill the positions before September 15th. For more information contact Mrs. Healy (principal) hhealy@hrce.ca or Dr Anna Neumann, (SAC chair) anna.neumann@dal.ca

